
 

 

KLA Board Meeting - Monday August 10,, 2020 7:00 P.M. via Zoom & KLCC 

Attended:  Mike Needham, Edgar Reihl, Allison Kirsch, Sharon Snyder, Chris Bowers, Debbie Doe, Andy Rieth, Barb 

Pancoast, Katie Kitchen, Kirby Baker, Ashley Vercler 

 Absent:  Julie Stutesman   Guests Present:  None 

Mike Needham called the meeting to order at 7:03 P.M. 

President’s Welcome & Opening Remarks: 

 Mike Needham welcomed all board members to the meeting and thanked all members for their continued 

support to Klinger Lake. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 Kirby Baker presented the Treasurer’s Report. Kirby noted that no major expenses or incomes have been 

received since prior to the fireworks and no other bills have been received. After a brief discussion, Sharon Snyder 

moved we accept the Treasurer’s Report as issued, Debbie Doe second the motion, the motion carried. 

Approval of July Minutes: 

 Mike Needham confirmed with all board members that they have received and approved the July meeting 

minutes. All board members confirmed. Chris Bowers moved we approve the July Minutes. Debbie Doe second the 

motion, the motion carried. 

Committee Assignments: 

 Audit Committee: 

• Andy Rieth/Chris Bowers/Barb Pancoast 

Boat Parade: 

• Mike will check with Doug VanMeter to see if he is still interested in leading the parade  

Directory Database: 

• Sharon Snyder/Chris Bowers/Kirby Baker/Ashley Vercler 

Fireworks: 

• Kirby Baker/Julie Stutesman/Debbie Doe/Andy Rieth/Ashley Vercler 

History: 

• Katie Kitchen 

Water Quality: 

• Chris Bowers – Chris will perform the weekly water testing  



Old Business: 

• Upstream water testing will be done. Julie Stutesman and Debbie Doe will be performing these tests at 

Thompson, Tamarack and Klinger Lakes. 

• Kirby Baker will represent the Klinger Lake Board at the next White Pigeon Township meeting.  

• Edgar Reihl has updated the Membership Renewal forms for use on our website 

New Business: 

• A treatment will be done near Oakwood Beach. Mike Needham will draft a post notifying of the date 

and then will deliver to the Oakwood Improvement Association Board officer Ted Combs.  

• Andy Rieth discussed a possibility of adding a Siren used for emergencies that would be installed close 

to the lake. He will get more details from the White Pigeon Fire Chief Tyler Royce.  

8:18 Chris Bowers moved we adjourn, Sharon Snyder seconded the motion, all members approved and the meeting 

was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ashley Vercler, Secretary KLA 

 


